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Silver, Nozzolio: New Redistricting Map Can Be A “Template”

by: Jon Campbell 

March 7, 2012

The majorities in both the Senate and Assembly said today that they’re hopeful a new set of proposed congressional districts can be used as a “template” in their stalled negotiations.

U.S. Magistrate Roanne Mann proposed her own set of congressional districts today—a week earlier than expected, and two weeks before the petitioning process for potential congressional candidates begin.

Assembly Speaker Sheldon Silver, D-Manhattan, told reporters today that he would prefer a congressional map that is the result of negotiations in the Legislature.

“I think the congressional lines got a lot clearer today and we have to reevaluate what happens,” Silver said Tuesday.

Sen. Michael Nozzolio, R-Fayette, Seneca County, agreed with Silver’s point. He said Mann’s proposal is an “excellent starting point” for a new round of negotiations.

“It should be the centerpiece of the final plan that is put forward,” said Nozzolio, the co-chair of the Legislature’s redistricting task force.

That’s not to say Senate Republicans don’t have issues with Mann’s proposal, however. He pointed to Orthodox Jewish neighborhoods in New York City’s outer boroughs that were “decimated,” according to Nozzolio. (Mann’s map essentially eliminates the Queens district currently held by Rep. Bob Turner, a Republican.)

Here’s video of Silver speaking to reporters earlier today, courtesy of Gannett’s Cara Matthews:
http://bcove.me/iimerm79 
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